
Big Timber Ranger District 

News Release 

 

 

 
For Immediate Release Contact: Lorette Ray, (406) 587-6703 
Date: June 9, 2005 
 
 

Forest Service Roads in Big Timber Ranger District Re-Opened 
 

Several of the roads in the Big Timber Ranger District, which have been closed 

due to flood damage, are now open for travel.  These roads are: 

• Forest Road #488 (West Bridger Road), Deer Creeks area. 

• Forest Road #6675 (Packsaddle Butte Road), Deer Creeks area. 

• Forest Road #206, (Cherry Creek Road) open to first crossing with Upper  

Deer Creek. 

In addition, Placer Gulch Trail #256 is now open, and the West Bridger and Deer 

Creek cabins are now available for rental. 

Forest Road #6674 (Derby Gulch) and Forest Road #1176 (Main Bridger) remain 

closed; repair work is ongoing.   For more information, please contact the Big Timber 

Ranger Station at (406) 932-5155. 
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